June 14, 1982

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
e

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station
Docket No. 50/395
Technical Specifications

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are miscellaneous changes to the Radiological
Effluent Sections of the Proof and Review Copy of the Technical
Specifications for the Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station. These
yanges are based on information in Mr. Gammill's December 29,
1981, memorandum to Mr. Skovholt and telephone conversations
with ir principal reviewer, Mr. Chandrasekaran.
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a brief explanaticn of the reasons for the

Explanation

[tems l.a and 1l.b are error corrections. The
ondensate demineralizer effluent flow measure-
ment has been eliminated dated as based on a
conversation between Dr. Barker of SCE&G and
Mr. Chandrasekaran.

ACTION 36 and 37 have been
they are not used.
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Denton

This correction is based on a telephone
conversation between Dr. Barker of SCE&G and
Mr. Chandrasekaran.

Typographical correction.

If you have any questions, please let us know.
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